
 

 

2003 Point Bluff 
Austin, TX 78746 
T: 512-330-1698 
F: 832 213-0203 
slmullin@att.com 

Sharon Mullin 
Director 
External Affairs 

February 19, 2015 
 
 
Kathy Shepherd 
Regulatory and Technical Division 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. SE 
Salem, OR  97302-1166 
 
Re: Notice of Bellsouth Long Distance Inc. Cessation of  certain Telephone Services in 

Oregon – Docket No. CP 1290  
 
Dear Ms. Shepherd: 
 
Bellsouth Long Distance Inc. dba AT&T Long Distance Service (“BSLD”) hereby provides 
a courtesy notice to the Commission that it is ceasing the provision of its Residential 
Travel Service Calling Card Service.   
 
AT&T Long Distance Service Travel Service Calling Card Service is a long distance 
calling card that allows users to place intrastate, interstate and/or international calls using 
a travel card when away from home or office.      
 
BSLD currently has no customers in Oregon which will be impacted by the 
discontinuance, and therefore has not provided notice to any customers.  BSLD is 
discontinuing this service nationwide including in the entire state of Oregon.   
 
Residential Travel Service Calling Card Service in Oregon will be discontinued on or after 
May 20, 2015; 90 days from the date this notice is filed with the Oregon Public Utility 
Commission in accordance with OAR 860-032-0020.    
 
Please contact me at 512-330-1698, if you have any questions regarding this notice.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Sharon Mullin 
Director, External Affairs 
 



 

 

2003 Point Bluff 
Austin, TX 78746 
T: 512-330-1698 
F: 832 213-0203 
slmullin@att.com 

Sharon Mullin 
Director 
External Affairs 

February 19, 2015 
 
 
Kathy Shepherd 
Regulatory and Technical Division 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. SE 
Salem, OR  97302-1166 
 
Re: Notice of Bellsouth Long Distance Inc. Cessation of  certain Telephone Services in 

Oregon – Docket No. CP 1290  
 
Dear Ms. Shepherd: 
 
Bellsouth Long Distance Inc. dba AT&T Long Distance Service (“BSLD”) hereby provides 
a courtesy notice to the Commission that it is ceasing the provision of its Residential 
Travel Service Calling Card Service.   
 
AT&T Long Distance Service Travel Service Calling Card Service is a long distance 
calling card that allows users to place intrastate, interstate and/or international calls using 
a travel card when away from home or office.      
 
BSLD currently has no customers in Oregon which will be impacted by the 
discontinuance, and therefore has not provided notice to any customers.  BSLD is 
discontinuing this service nationwide including in the entire state of Oregon.   
 
Residential Travel Service Calling Card Service in Oregon will be discontinued on or after 
May 20, 2015; 90 days from the date this notice is filed with the Oregon Public Utility 
Commission in accordance with OAR 860-032-0020.    
 
Please contact me at 512-330-1698, if you have any questions regarding this notice.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Sharon Mullin 
Director, External Affairs 
 


